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Chelsea Booking 
System 

  
Due to upcoming live balloting, all practice 
on the Chelsea System must end by 12pm 
TODAY- Thursday, March 4th. After this 
time, the Chelsea system will be cleaned of 
all previous practice ballots/bookings. 
The system will then be live. 
 
As of Friday, March 5th you will be able to 
ballot for our projected opening day on 
Friday, March 19th. Please remember that 
you will have 8 to 14 days in advance to 
submit your ballot for your desired teetime.  
 
In order to provide better access the Harvest 
Golf Club will be Members Only for the first 
two weeks (March 19th-April 1st). During 
this time period THGC will be using 
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Forward to a Friend 

 

 

Golf Shop Open 

 

Monday to Friday 

 

9am to 5pm 

  

 

  



compressed teetime intervals (7/8mins) in 
order to maximize member accessibility.  
   

 

 
Membership Package 

Pick-up 

  
The Harvest Golf Club has organized a 

Drive-Thru pickup in front of the Golf Shop 
for your 2021 membership packages. To 

alleviate excessive traffic, we respectfully 
ask you to remain in your vehicle while our 
professional staff delivers your package to 

you. 
 

Friday, March 12th  
9am to 5pm 

 
Saturday, March 13th  

10am to 4pm 
  

 



 

   

 

Our very own TaylorMade Master 

Fitter 

Ward Pateman 

will begin custom fitting outdoors 

for the 2021 season on  

 

Monday, March 8th 

 

*Climatic conditions could alter your scheduled 

appointment* 

 

We are very excited about the 

2021 TaylorMade SIM 2 lineup!! 

  



 

 

   

Please contact the Golf Shop 

 



250-862-3103 

 

to book your fitting today.  

  

 

  

Masa's Grill 
 

OPEN 

 

 

Friday & Saturdays 

for Dinner Only 

 

 

Friday Night - Prime Rib Night 

 



 

 

 

Saturday Night- Halibut Feature 

 



 

 

Contact Food & Beverage Manager 

Ryan Brown 

at 250-862-3177 or rbrown@harvestgolf.com 

to reserve your table 

  

 

 

15 Days To Go!! 

 

 

The Golf Course & Practice Facility 



are scheduled to open for play on 

 

Friday, March 19th 

 

  

   

     

 


